ment.

Present were Roland Sallada, Thomas Mansfield, Oliver Andrews and Betty Hooper.

Natt Rockwell came in to question the raise in his taxes.

Kenneth Marvell, Sr. questioned the Selectmen regarding rules on new structures. He is concerned about sewage drainage from a new camp near his employer. He also said he had been tending the dump for George Houghton while on vacation and offered the suggestion that the custodian take care of plowing at the dump. He then attended the informational meeting on zoning which was being held at the time in the Fown Hall.

Dan McCreary came in to question why his veterans total disability exemption had been denied him this year. He admitted to being only 70% disabled. Therefore the Selectmen were justified in discontinuing the exemption.

George & Edna White came in to get a break-down of their assess-

Abatements and refunds were allotted.

Tom Mansfield moved the Selectmen appoint Gary Luneau as Trustee of the Library to finish the term of Carolyn Todd who resigned as of December 31, 1976. The Appointment was voted unanimously.